
President’s Advisory Council on Financial Literacy 
Sixth Public Meeting – Via Telephone 

Department of the Treasury 
 December 4, 2008 – 2 p.m. (EST) 

 
Agenda 

 
I.  Welcome  

John Hope Bryant  
Vice Chair  
President’s Advisory Council on Financial Literacy  

 
II.  Brief Meeting Overview  

Dan Iannicola, Jr. 
Executive Director 
President’s Advisory Council on Financial Literacy 

 
III.  Committee Reports     

Ted Beck, Outreach Committee  
Tahira Hira, Research Committee  
John Hope Bryant, Underserved Committee  
Janet Parker, Workplace Committee  
Laura Levine, Youth Committee  

 
IV.  Recommendations to the President: A Review of the Recommendations      
  Open Discussion  
 
V. Report on Financial Literacy and Education Commission (FLEC) Activities   

Cutler Dawson 
Council Liaison to the FLEC 

 
VI.    Release of the Recommendations to the President: December 16, 2008  

Dan Iannicola, Jr. 
Executive Director 
President’s Advisory Council on Financial Literacy 

 
VII. Other Business/Conclusion  
  Next meeting will be held via telephone on January 6, 2009 at 2 p.m. (EST) 


